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Derek C Johnstone

From: Dean <dean@wakefield-cathedral.org.uk>
Sent: 02 November 2019 18:11
To: derek@99b.uk
Cc: Leah Vasey-Saunders; adrian_moreton@hotmail.com
Subject: Wakefield Cathedral 

Dear Mr Johnstone, 
 
I write formally as Dean of Wakefield to inform you that I am suspending you from ringing at Wakefield Cathedral 
with immediate effect. This suspension means that you are excluded from the ringing chamber of the cathedral 
completely, and it applies equally to your involvement with the Wakefield Company and any other Company of 
ringers  that might be invited to ring at the  cathedral from time to time.  
 
The suspension will remain in place until the completion of enquiries into a series of recent incidents, including your 
use of social media. The suspension is without prejudice to the outcome of those enquiries. 
 
I have copied in Adrian Moreton and Canon Leah Vasey-Saunders on this email. I will also be sending a hard copy of 
this email to your home address. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Simon Cowling 
Dean of Wakefield  
Sent from my iPhone= 


